
From: angela
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Todd Coles; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Proposed construction on 9929 Keele Street
Date: December-08-21 10:03:24 PM

We are asking the Council to publicly refuse the construction of the new building for the
following reasons :

-new construction includes a 5-storey building (main floor is 2 storeys high plus another 3
storeys of residential on top)
-the mechanical on the rooftop is above and beyond 15.5 meters in height
-new building without the mechanical is only 3 meters lower than City Hall
-the heritage design of the top floor is not in keeping with Heritage District policies
-entire building is higher than the adjacent building

We are also concerned about the lack of road infrastructure causing intense traffic on Keele
Street (North and South) with all the other developments going on.

Angela Orsini
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